

BISHOPS TAWTON PARISH COUNCIL

You are hereby summoned to the meeting of the Parish Council on Thursday 25th July, 2019 in the Bishops Tawton Village Hall at 7.30pm

AGENDA

- 1. Apologies For Absence**
- 2. Parishioners Open Session**
- 3. Approval of Draft Minutes of Last Meeting**
- 4. Matters Arising from Last Meeting**
- 5. Declarations of Interest**
- 6. Reports: a) District Councillors; b) County Councillor**
- 7. Dog Bins/Benches/Bus Shelter Sub-Committee Report**
- 8. Highways Sub-Committee Report**
- 9. Planning Sub-Committee Report**
- 10. Playing Field Sub-Committee Report**
- 11. Finance/Personnel Sub-Committee Report**
- 12. Flood Sub-Committee Report**
- 13. Rep. to Village Hall Report - WiFi update Itec Connect UK; Insurance Valuations**
- 14. Rep. to J. Harding Report**
- 15. Bus Shelters**
- 16. Highways - Speed through village; repositioning of vehicle activated sign near garage; signs eg., "Please Drive Slowly Through The Village" "Reduce Your Speed"; Little Pill Corner & continued parking on double white lines; Letter regarding verges in front of properties; Pot Hole Reporting paramount**
- 17. Planning - Appeals - Application 63966 - Whitemoor Bishops Tawton Outline Application for 36 residential units - An Appeal has been lodged by the applicant against the decision of Full Planning Refusal - Application 66883 - Extension to dwelling to provide a garage at High Combe, Venn Rd., Barnstaple. EX32 0HT consultation end date 8/8/19 status approved??**
- 18. Financial Report - Accounts to June 30th; External Audit Correspondence - Personnel Report - Official Appointment of Clerk; Contract & Job Description; Review of Parish Council Policies & creation of Assets List; Funding Opportunities; VAT Refund; Government Gateway id created; Invoices/Receipts for payment - Play Inspection £114.00; Printer Ink £44.99**
- 19. Flood Scheme**
- 20. Correspondence Received**
 - a) PKF Littlejohn External Audit (item18)**
 - b) Currys Invoice (item18)**
 - c) Play Inspection Invoice (item18)**
 - d) Devon & Somerset Fire & Rescue Service Service Delivery Letter**
 - e) Jim Faux - Devon & Cornwall Environment Agency (Flood) (Item 19)**
 - f) Itec Connect UK (Item 13)**
 - g) NPAS - proposed change of use quote re riverbend (Item 23)**
 - h) Pete Leaver re Village Hall valuations (Item 13)**
 - i) Paul Robinson - Parish email addresses**
 - j) Ranald McGregor - concerns re: Tarka Trail by A39 river bridge Footpath**
- 21. Trees (re: Mr. S. Robinson)**

22. Churchyard Refurbishment

23. Proposed Occasional Parking at Riverbend

24. Items for Next Agenda

25. Date of next Meeting

After August recess - Thursday 26th September, 2019 in Village Hall at 7.30pm